
 

  

 

Walking in my shoes 

 

Welcome to fall and winter everyone!  I hope everyone had a fun filled summer and that 

you had a chance to enjoy some summer vacation. 

What a summer it has been.  We enjoyed a summer of camping, boating, kayaking and 

enjoying our beautiful BC.  My niece, who's now 19 years old, visited us for a week!  We 

took her camping, boating, to the Ambleside rock the park festival along with several other 

great Vancouver sightseeing activities.  We had a visit from a childhood friend that lived 

next door to me in my home town.  Finally, in September, I had my 50th birthday so I 

decided to escape, and Bruce and I went to Italy!  All in all, our summer was excellent!   

Oxana and I are busy getting ready for 2020.  Oxana worked hard this year and now has 

her license to trade!  Yay!  She is planning a trip back to Moscow, Russia to visit her 

family before Christmas.  We hope you are all well and please don't hesitate to call us if 

you need anything as we are here to help in any way we are able.   

Finally, I would like to mention that since the majority of my business is built through 

referrals, I would welcome the opportunity to help your friends, colleagues and family 

who may benefit from the type of services I provide. I would also like to extend my 

thanks to all of those who recently provided me with referrals. Feel free to pass on my 

website information to those you feel may be interested. 
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